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Darrin Johnson

From: Miller, Matthew J <Matthew.J.Miller@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 6:11 PM
To: kathleen.angel@wisconsin.gov
Cc: Darrin Johnson; Shawn Puzen
Subject: RE: Request for Determination - Gile Flowage
Attachments: 20230223 Request for Determination - Gile Flowage.pdf

Hello Ms. Angel, 
 
I’m following-up my earlier request (attached) regarding a written determination of consistency with Wisconsin’s 
Coastal Management Program for the federal licensing of the Gile Flowage Storage Reservoir in Iron County, WI.  Please 
provide any comments you may have at your earliest convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matt Miller 
Xcel Energy 
 

From: Miller, Matthew J  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 2:21 PM 
To: kathleen.angel@wisconsin.gov 
Subject: Request for Determination - Gile Flowage 
 
Hello Ms. Angel, 
 
Attached you will find Xcel Energy’s attached letter requesting a written determination of consistency with Wisconsin’s 
Coastal Management Program regarding the federal relicensing of the Gile Flowage Storage Reservoir in Iron County, 
WI.  Should you have any questions, you may reach me directly at 715-737-1353. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Matthew Miller 
Xcel Energy  
Environmental Analyst 
1414 W. Hamilton Ave., P.O. Box 8, Eau Claire, WI 54702 
P: 715.737-1353 F: 715.737.1077 
E: matthew.j.miller@xcelenergy.com 
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